
  RANTON 
POLYTUNNELS 

Closing Date for comments on new 
Application  

Monday 13 March 
As stated in the previous note this is a new application and unfortunately the 
letters of objection submitted against the previous application last year 
count for nothing. 
  
All you need to do is re-date and re-submit your original letter 
of objection. You also need to change the Planning Application 
number to 17/25726/FUL. 
 

If you can’t find your original objection all it needs is a few lines saying 
that you object and one or more reasons why. Stafford Borough Council’s 
Planning Dept email address for your objection is: planning@staffordbc.gov.uk.  
 

Alternatively use the Comments section on the Planning Dept’s web site.The 
address is: https://www12.staffordbc.gov.uk/online-applications and enter the 
planning application number, 17/25726/FUL, in the bottom box and click on 
search.The comments tab is the second one.  
 

Alternatively write in to the Council quoting the above application number and, 
either hand deliver it or post to Stafford Borough Council, Planning Services, 
Civic Centre, Riverside, Stafford ST16 3AQ 
 

At present very few objections have been submitted which could appear to 
show a lack of concern by residents, as opposed to the great number of 
submissions against the previous Application, so please get your objection in. 
 
Many thanks. 
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